
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you 

move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

I have been impressed with the environmental work that Midas has accomplished so far. The year-

round jobs to our community has been and will continue to be a boon to our area. 

 

This project, especially Alternative 2, is in line with Idaho values and our way of life. Idahoans have 

long understood that using the land and protecting the land can go hand-in-hand. The approach 

Midas Gold has taken in the Plan of Restoration and Operations blends improving public lands with 

building a robust business and it is an approach we encourage. From repairing a legacy mine site to 

developing roads and power infrastructure, the $1 billion investment the company would make in 

Idaho will benefit the entire state. 

 

Midas has been an excellent supporter and partner in our community. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. I highly 

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative moving forward. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Owner, Flight of Fancy 

 

 

Name: Flight of Fancy 


